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Dear Fellows

Wish you all had a wonderful Eid and Durga Puja.
October has turned out to be a month of festivity
throughout the nation. The joyous occasion of the two
major religion of Bangladesh has created a vibe of
unification, happiness and the strength to go further in
all sectors. The Journal of BCPS has also geared up its
momentum in full swing. All issues are up-to-date, there
are no back logs, more and more publications are being
submitted with great enthusiasm and the editorial team is
working relentlessly to keep up with your esteem. I would

like to thank you for your constant support and would
like to remind you of our online system for submission
of articles that makes publication smoother for all.

With your support we are only inches away from being
indexed on medline. Keep supporting.

Professor HAM Nazmul Ahasan
Editor-in-Chief
Journal of Bangladesh College of Physicians
and Surgeons


